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Hello,

I hope this email finds you well! My name is Rachel and I’m a reporter with Seven Days. 

I am hoping to acquire some public records: I am looking for any consumer complaints
regarding homeowners' insurance policies and claims, going back to Jan. 1, 2023.

Would it be possible to acquire these records in the next week?

Thanks so much,
Rachel

—

Rachel Hellman
She/her/hers
Staff Writer, Seven Days

work: (802) 865-1020 ext.130
cell: (914) 602-8483

@Rachel__Hellman

Seven Days is free; making it isn't. 
If you like what we do and can afford to help pay for it, become a Seven Days Super Reader!
https://sevendaysvt.com/super-readers
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